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St. Clair County Health Department Celebrates National Public Health Week 

Protecting, Connecting, & Thriving: We Are All Public Health 

 
The St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) is excited to recognize National Public Health Week 

(NPHW), occurring from April 1-7. NPHW is an annual observance that aims to raise awareness of public 

health and promote initiatives to enhance community well-being. 

 
Throughout the week, SCCHD’s social media will highlight different aspects of public health, each day 

dedicated to a specific theme:  

 

Monday: We Are All Public Health 

 Tuesday: Healthy Neighborhoods 

Wednesday: Community Design 

Thursday: New Tools and Innovations 

Friday: Reproductive and Sexual Health 

Saturday: Emergency Preparedness 

Sunday: Building a Stronger Public Health Infrastructure 

 
"We are thrilled to recognize National Public Health Week and engage with the community on various 

aspects of public health," said Liz King, Health Officer-Director at the St. Clair County Health Department. 

King continued, "Through these initiatives, we hope to inspire action and create a healthier community for 

all." 

 
For more information about St. Clair County Health Department's National Public Health Week activities, 

follow us on social media @scchdmi. To learn more about health department services visit our website at 

www.scchealth.co.  
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